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                                Wednesday 29 January 2020  

 

Classroom Requirements 2020  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Each year parents ask to have a proposed list at the end of the year, to maximise all the school 

sale opportunities. 

Following is a list of materials that may be required for each class.  

 

K/1E 

 

➢ library bag- Green 

➢ paint shirt 

➢ 1  box of tissues 

➢ 2 glue sticks per term 

➢ A4 Plastic Envelope for home reader 

➢ 1 A4 Display Folder 

➢ Over the head headphones 

 

 

 

Class: 1/2ED 

➢ paint shirt 

➢ 2 boxes of tissues 

➢ 1 library bag 

➢ 2 glue sticks per term 

➢ 1 Scrapbook for homework 

➢ hand wash 

➢ 2 plastic envelopes/folder 

➢ 1 A4 Display Folder 

➢ Over the head headphones 

➢ USB – 2GB minimum 

➢ 2 Whiteboard markers per term 

 

 

 

Class:3/4D 

➢ rubber, sharpener and 

scissors  

➢  ruler( no bendy or metal) 

➢ 1 A4 Homework Book approximately 96 

pages (please cover) 

➢ Over the head headphones 

➢ USB – 2GB minimum 

➢ 1 hand sanitiser 

➢ 2 x plastic envelope folders 

➢ Pencil-case 

➢ 2 black whiteboard markers 

 

 

 

➢ 1 box of tissues 

➢ 1 library bag 

➢ 2 glue sticks per term 

➢ coloured pencils 

➢ lead pencils x2 per term 

➢ textas 

➢ Crayola crayons 



 

 

 

 

Class: 5/6R and 5/6W 

➢ Coloured pencils, textas 

➢ 2 x HB lead pencils per term 

➢ 2 x blue, red and black biros per term  

➢ 2 x glue sticks (named) per term 

➢ Rubber, sharpener with catcher, scissors 

➢ 30cm ruler (no bendy or metal) with name on 

➢ Library Bag 

➢ Box of tissues 

➢ 1 x highlighter and 2 x black whiteboard markers 

➢ 2 x plastic envelope folders 

➢ Hand wash & paper towel 

➢ 1 x A4 exercise book (homework) 

➢ USB – 2GB minimum 

➢ Small set of earphones in snap lock bag with name 

➢ Baby wipes 

➢ Post it notes 

 

 

 

Please ensure that all items are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

The purchase of these materials assists teachers in implementing an effective learning environment. 

It would be greatly appreciated if these could be provided as soon as you are financially able. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

Androula Kavallaris 

Principal 

 

 


